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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 2:23 PM


To: Rosario, Rosalie B del


Subject: Re: ROC LTO - draft winter-run I&S


Hi Rosalie,

As is the case with all-consuming projects, I keep thinking off new earth shattering

points to make. Can I add them now and send you a more updated version, or have you

started your review? If the latter, I'll wait.


Brian


On Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 2:03 PM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Rosalie,

Here's a draft of the subject doc for your review. You'll see there is still a bit of a

placeholder/text to incorporate related to Shasta Reservoir temperature management,

but otherwise it is ready for review.


It's also saved here:

R:\Draft BiOp\2_ESA\2.8-2.9 Integration and Synthesis and Conclusion


Thanks,

Brian


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



